Sth December, 1949,
Dear Sirs,

Wilth re ference to your letter of the 18th ultimo
respecting the Steamer "BARALT", I have to inform you
that in view of your remarks the Committee have glven
instuctions for a record of "Laid up pending survey"
to be assigned in this case.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Commlittee.

Messrs. Koninklijke Nederlandsche
Stoomboot Maatschappi] N.V.,
Seheepvaarthuls,
Surlname ade 5, -
Amsterdam C. (C
HOLLAND.
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